
 

                                          Indian School Al Ghubra 

 

9th October, 2023 

To the Parents of Class 2 

Dear Parent,  

We are pleased to inform you that the school will be conducting Hindi/Malayalam/Tamil Story-

Telling Competition which will be held on 30th October 2023. We encourage all our young talented 

students to participate in the event. 

If you would like your ward to participate, kindly fill in the consent form given below and send it to 

the concerned language teacher on or before 15thOctober 2023. 

The guidelines for the competition are as follows: 

1. Any story of your choice. 

2. Duration of the performance. (not exceeding 3 minutes) 

3. Props are allowed. 

 

The competition will be judged on the following criteria. 

1 Content 

2 Confidence 

3 Presentation 

4 Pronunciation 

5 Expression 

 

Best Wishes  

 

Principal 

               

Indian School Al Ghubra 

Consent Form 

To 

The Language Teacher,  

    With reference to your circular dated 9th October 2023, I hereby confirm that I would like / 

I would not like my ward _____________________________________  of class 2 sec: ____  

to participate in the Story-Telling Competition. 

 

Name of the Story: ______________________________________ 

 

Signature of the Parent: ________________________                    Date: ________                     


